




Please receive this email as acknowledgement of an amendment to my statement of financial 
interests filed in September of 2018. 
 
I would like to update the statement of financial interests to reflect my work with the Kennedy 
Campaign. As a result of an oversight on my part, I did not submit sufficient documentation of 
my Kennedy campaign work in my filings and was only aware late into 2018 after I had already 
submitted this document. That information is included in box #2 along with Kids First Chicago. 
It should also be noted that the Kennedy campaign was a political organization for which I was 
part of the team for $6,000/month as Chief Policy Advisor and Strategist. 
 
I have included the written amendment as well. 
 
Thanks so much, 
 
ACE 
--  
Amara C. Enyia JD, PhD 
Public Policy Consultant 
aenyia@gmail.com 
 






